Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Monday, August 05, 2019 6:20 PM

To: Taylor Peterson

Cc: ‘Noel Chamberlain'; Amy Ow; Kristen Outten
Subject: Follow up nesting bird survey needed
Importance: High

Hi Tay and Noel,

As we discussed at the site meeting on 7/12, a follow up nesting bird survey is now required. The last nesting bird
survey was conducted on July 16, 2019. Mitigation Measure BIO-2b requires that the nesting bird survey is conducted
no earlier than 2 weeks prior to commencement of construction activities.

The mitigation measure states “construction activities”. Typically that means any work on the site, including site
prepping activities, as those activities also have the potential to disrupt nesting birds. This means prior to further
vegetation clearing and installation of the construction entrance.

Also, Tay, did you hear back from CDFW regarding the woodrat buffer?
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